Does your setting meet the

Settings Rule?

When the state visits a place where you receive services, they are looking to see if it meets
the Settings Rule requirements. As part of this process, the state is gathering information
and feedback on the setting, individuals receiving services, and their caregivers.

If you choose to provide feedback, it will not affect the services you receive in any way and
all information will be kept confidential.

What Does the Settings Rule Cover?
Community integration
Control of personal resources
Individual rights, dignity, and respect
Independence in life choices
Support to control your own schedule

Individual privacy

If you are interested in providing feedback, you can submit your response in
one of the following ways:

Submit feedback at the following link: https://is.gd/settingsfeedback

Submit feedback at the following email address: HCBSSettings@utah.gov

Submit any questions to: HCBSSettings@utah.gov | I

Additional information: https://medicaid.utah.gov/ltc-2/hcbstransition/
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